
November 26, 2010  

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2010-0079 
 Notice of Application 
 Delay in Publication 
 
In a letter dated November 16, 2010, the Board directed ENWIN to publish the Notice in 
the French language newspaper having the highest circulation in ENWIN’s service area.  
That newspaper is Le Rempart, which is a weekly publication.  Per the enclosed letter, 
despite ENWIN’s best efforts and Le Rempart’s best intentions, a mistake was made by 
Le Rempart and as a result the Notice will not be published within 14 days of the Letter 
of Direction.  Per the enclosed letter, it is now expected to be published 15 days after 
the Letter of Direction. 
 
ENWIN’s position is that this delay, while unfortunate, is minor and should not affect the 
reasonableness of the key dates for this proceeding proposed in the Notice of 
Application. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

 
Per: Andrew J. Sasso, B.Comm., LL.B. 
 Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 P: 519-255-2735 
 F: 519-973-7812 
 E: regulatory@enwin.com 
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Windsor, November 24th, 2010 
 
June Broadfoot 
Regulatory Affairs 
EnWin Utilities Ltd. 
787 Ouellette Avenue 
P.O. Box 1625   Station A 
Windsor, Ontario   N9A 5T7  
 
Dear friend, 
 
It seems that our graphic department changed the position of your ad scheduled to be published on 
Wednesday, November 24th in the French newspaper Le Rempart at the last minute last Friday to 
make space for other last minute advertising, but when they moved around some pages and material, 
your ad was left aside the new version on Monday, therefore was not printed in the November 24th 
Edition. We are sorry for this inconvenient. We will publish your Notice in our next Edition, 
Wednesday, December 1st 2010.  
 
 
Thank you for your understanding! 
 

 
Richard Caumartin 
Sales Manager 
Journal Le Rempart 
marketing@lerempart.ca   
www.lerempart.ca   
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